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- MEMORANDUM - 

 
 

 
DATE: March 26, 2020 

 

TO: ACBH Staff and Community Partners 
 

FROM: Barbara Becker, ACBH Facility Development Manager 
 

SUBJECT: All GSA Shuttle Hours Are Reduced Due to COVID-19 Safety Measures 
 

 
 
Per Memo from the General Services Agency (GSA) dated March 20, 2020, all of the County’s five shuttle routes have 
been reduced as part of the safety measures related to COVID-19. 
 
The effective date for the new shuttle hours is March 23, 2020.  The schedules for all routes including our Embarcadero 
shuttle are posted at http://www.acgov.org/sustain/what/transportation/sp.htm. 
 
The shuttle is a service provided by Alameda County Behavioral Health (ACBH) in partnership with GSA - Sustainability 
and it welcomes all riders. 
 
Please inform your County partners of these temporary changes to the shuttle schedules. If you should have any 
questions, please contact me at barbara.becker@acgov.org. 
 
This notice will be posted on our ACBH webpage: http://achcsa.org/behavioral-health/, as well as the Provider’s 
webpage: http://www.acbhcs.org/providers/Main/Index.htm. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation during this time. 
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